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NEW FACEBOOK PAGE 

The HOA has created its own 

Facebook page. We 

encourage you all to join for 

updates, information and 

upcoming events.  You can 

use the search bar and type in  

Falcon Estates HOA (official 

page) to find it.  

 YARD SALE 

Our annual Yard Sale is 

coming up on June 17-19.  

You may do 1 or all 3 days. 

Choose your own start and 

closing times. If anyone is 

interested in getting on a 

neighborhood yard sale map, 

please email us with your 

address and a few of your “hot 

ticket items” at 

fehoacos@gmail.com to be 

added to the yard sale map. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Neighborhood Yard Sale is 

June 17-19 

General HOA Meeting is on  

July 14, 6:00 PM 21C Library 

Ice Cream Social August 21, 

3:00pm 

Fire Mitigation Sept 25- 

Dumpsters October 8-9 

Christmas Light Contest 

judging is December 17 &18 
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PLANT AND SEED SWAP 

The 3rd annual plant and seed swap was a 

success and a lot of fun!  Quite a few 

neighbors came out to share plants, seeds 

and gardening advice and woes. It was a 

gorgeous day and we cannot wait to do it 

again next year.  Thank you Laura & Hayden 

Fraser for hosting the event at your home. 

Xeriscape Demonstration Garden 
In spite of this last amount of snow fall we received, it looks 

like we are in for a dry summer.  If you have not visited the 

Xeriscape gardens on Mesa Road you should. They have 

set up gardens with Colorado and drought friendly plant and 

hardscape examples.  It is not hard to find and is an easy 

walk through the garden areas. Make sure you don’t miss 

the back gardens.  

 

 CONTACTING THE HOA BOARD  
 

Members of the board really like to hear from all our 

neighbors.  We ask that you reach out to us through the 

HOA email when you have HOA business. This helps us 

keep track of notices and helps us be paperless.  

Many of us have been friends and neighbors for years 

and have access to each other’s phone and email 

information but we would like to keep those personal 

contact methods for our personal connections.  

So, if you need to notify a board member about a 

neighborhood concern please use 

FEHOACOS@gmail.com  

If you need to borrow a jar of mayo or want to wish one 

of us Happy Birthday then absolutely use our personal 

contact info.       Thank you for understanding.  

El Paso County Fire Restrictions 

On May 16th we were elevated to 

Stage II fire restrictions. 
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